
 
Monday 11th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Comic Relief 2024 – Friday 15th March 
 
Red Nose Day is approaching and at Middlewich Primary School, we have always taken 
part in this meaningful event. With millions of people in the UK and around the world in 
need of support, it is important to come together and make a difference.  
 
To do our bit and raise money for people who have incredibly tough lives, children are 
encouraged to showcase their creativity on Friday 15th March. They are invited to wear 
their uniform in inventive ways. This may be back to front, inside out or any other 
imaginative twist. We cannot wait to see what you come up with! 
 
If you would like to contribute to this event, please send a voluntary donation to school 
with your child on Friday 15th March and we will forward it to Comic Relief. 
 
If you would like a further information about Red Nose Day, please visit the comic relief 
website:    https://www.comicrelief.com/  
 
Thank you for supporting this worthwhile event. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds  
Headteacher 
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